

## **MEDIA RELEASE**

July 31, 2024

The Burlington Police Department will hold a swearing-in and promotions ceremony tomorrow – August 1, 2024. We will recognize new employees who have joined the BPD, our new police recruits who will be starting the academy, and employees who have been promoted.

When: Thursday, August 1, 2024 at 3:00pm

Where: Burlington Police Department

Community Room One North Avenue Burlington, VT 05401

The event will also be made available on <u>Town Meeting TV</u> and can be viewed live on Burlington Telecom channel 317.